C21

Communication

Council - May 22, 2024

CW(PM) - Report No. 18 Item No. 6

From: Assunta Ferrante
To: Adelina Bellisario

Subject: FW: [External] Reconsidering Development Plans for 3300 Rutherford Rd

Date: May-08-24 11:36:56 AM

From: Olga Khazaradze <

Sent: Monday, May 6, 2024 5:48 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] Reconsidering Development Plans for 3300 Rutherford Rd

CAUTION! This is an external email. Verify the sender's email address and carefully examine any links or attachments before clicking. If you believe this may be a phishing email, please use the Phish Alert Button.

To whom it may concern,

I hope this message finds you well. I'm writing to share some thoughts about the proposed development at 3300 Rutherford Rd.

Simply put, the current plan doesn't seem to fit with what we need for our community. Urban planning is all about making life better for people, like improving how we get around, giving us more places to enjoy together, and just making life nicer overall. But this plan doesn't seem to do that.

The land at 3300 Rutherford Rd isn't the best spot for this kind of development. It could make our traffic problems worse and put a strain on the things we already have, like parks, schools, and places for us to gather.

I believe we need to take a step back and think about whether this plan is really the right fit for our community. Let's make sure any decisions we make are in line with what's best for all of us.

Thank you for considering my perspective.

Olga Khazaradze